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Notice 

In continuation of the notice dated 13 August, 2019. 

The interviews of the executive member/ placement coordinators have 
been rescheduled for 21 August, 2019 at 11.45 am in the seminar hall. 

 

The students who could not register for these posts earlier can do so 
latest by 20 August, 2019 using the link below. 

 

https://forms.gle/cbCxGfHz7FsFypZN6 

 


